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We will again be putting the flags on our front lawn to honor and 

remember our veterans.  If you want to buy one, they are $2.  We will be 

putting them out on Saturday, November 6th at 2:00 P.M.  If you have 

ones from other years or just want to help, come then.   

 

After church on November 7th, we will again have a luncheon for our 

veterans and their families.  We need donations of food.  Please call 

Diane June at 631-585-1481 to let her know what you are going to 

bring.  Aluminum pans will be available on October 31st.  Please bring 

any memorabilia to put on a table for all to see. 
 

 



 

VISION STATEMENT 
OF THE NY ANNUAL 

CONFERENCE 

 
The New York Annual 
Conference through 
the grace of God 
embodies the beloved 
community of hope, 
building  
up a healthy body  
of Christ, with  
heart-warmed  
United Methodists  
in mission for the 
transformation of the 
world. 

 
MISSION STATEMENT 
OF THE NY ANNUAL 

CONFERENCE 
 

We strive to share 
God’s love by creating 
safe places where all 
are accepted and 
welcomed, connecting 
the needs of people to 
the presence of God, 
and transforming the 
world through Christ. 

 

VISION STATEMENT 
OF THE UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH 
OF LAKE 

RONKONKOMA 

We are the church  
at Five Corners 
spreading the  
“Light of Christ” from 
ourselves to  
the community and the 
world. 

 
 

 

 

The next Men’s Breakfast will be on November 21 at 7:30 a.m. 

in Hertlin Hall. 

 

The men are going to be having their December Dinner on the 

6th at Uncle Joes in Lake Grove.  Men, let us know if you can 

make it! 

 

We are looking for men of all ages who would like to join the 

men’s group.  Please speak with Dennis Subbiondo if you are 

interested or if you know of someone who may just need a call 

from us to get them involved. 

 

Thank you, 

Dennis Subbiondo 

President UMM 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

The 2022 Giving Envelopes are ready.  

Please pick yours up from Hertlin Hall. 



 

Lections
 

 
November 7 

Twenty-fourth Sunday  
after Pentecost 

All Saints Sunday 
 

Ruth 3:1-5; 4:13-17 

Ps 127 or Ps 42  

(UMH 777) 

Heb 9:24-28 

Mark 12:38-44

 
November 14 

Twenty-fifth Sunday  
after Pentecost 

Organ and Tissue 
Donor Sunday 

 
1 Sam 1:4-20 

1 Sam 2:1-10 or Ps 113 

(UMH 834) 

Heb 10:11-14(15-18)19-25 

Mark 13:1-8 

 
November 21 

Twenty-sixth Sunday 
after Pentecost 

Christ the King/Reign 
of Christ  

Thanksgiving Sunday 
 

2 Sam 23:1-7 

Ps 132:1-12 (UMH 849) 

Rev 1:4b-8 

John 18:33-37 

 
November 28 
First Sunday  
of Advent 

United Methodist 
Student Day 

 
Jer 33:14-16 

Ps 25:1-10 (UMH 756) 

1 Thess 3:9-13 

Luke 21:25-36 

 
 

 

Prayer Group on Zoom led by 

Rev. Pak 

Come and join us on Wednesday mornings from 

8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. as we discuss the Upper 

Room publication reading for that date and continue 

our prayers for those who are in need.  This is a 

wonderful way to focus on your communication 

with God and become closer to members of your 

church family, as they share their thoughts, praises, 

petitions, prayers and faith. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrc
E9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09 

Meeting ID: 901 901 9876 
Passcode: MG6T1x 

 

 
 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09
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Ongoing Missions: 
 
 
 
 

Loaves & Fishes  
Soup Kitchen of the 
UMCLR opens every 

Tuesday at 
5:00 p.m. for a pre-
packaged take out 

meal. 
 
 

The Food Pantry  
is open on the  

1st  & 3rd Tuesday  
of the month  

(except holidays) 
from 3:00 – 5:00 pm 

 
 

 
 
 

Support Groups: 
 

Narcotics Anonymous 
Mondays at 7:00 pm  
in Fellowship Hall 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PASTOR APPRECIATION, OCTOBER 2021 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or prayer requests, do not 
hesitate to contact the church office and 

the pastor at any time. 
 



 
 
 

Martha’s Place 
Thrift Shop 

 
631-981-9749 

 
 

Hours: 
 

Mondays 
10 am – 2 pm 

 
Tuesdays 

10 am – 2 pm 
 

Fridays 
10 am – 2 pm 

 
Saturdays 

10 am – 2 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Please call our  
church office at  
631-588-5856 for 

further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Martha’s Place Thrift Shop 

 

We hope you enjoyed the Pumpkin Patch and your 

Halloween was fun!  Now it’s time to look forward to 

Thanksgiving with family and friends. 

 

We have been working hard to display all the really 

nice sweaters, jackets, shoes, boots, purses, and 

jewelry, along with Christmas clothing and decorative 

items.  Also, remember we are having a two day 

outdoor sale on Friday and Saturday, November 26th 

and 27th from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you for all the clean clothing you donate to your 

Thrift Shop.  We are so thankful for your care!! 

 

In God’s service, 

Marilee Drisgula and all volunteers 
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Monday, November 15th at 6:30 p.m. 

Join us for the fellowship and learn some new facts. 

 

Zoom Meeting: Trivia Night and FUN! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?

pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40

Zz09 

Meeting ID: 901 901 9876  

Passcode: MG6T1x 

 

Phone-dial: 
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)  

Meeting ID: 901 901 9876  

Passcode: 656169  

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9019019876?pwd=Q2djNGIrcE9IRUUvb0pkMWNPTW40Zz09
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These names are offered each month.  It is an opportunity to 
extend to our friends and loved ones the love of Christ on these 
special days and to express our thanks for the gift of their 
presence in our midst. 

If you would like to be on our birthday list, please call the church 
office at (631) 588-5856 and we will gladly add your name. 

 

 

 

 
 

     3     Troy Drisgula 

     3     Sara Pearl 

     6     William Wahl                             

     9     Joyce Guerrero 

     10   Scott Schild 

     10   Susan Kohout 

     11    Tristin Kohout 

     13    Ray Becht 

     13    Ginger Schild 

     17    Charles Bornschein 

     18    Shawn Beery 

     23   Christina Otto 

     29   Carol Doukas 

 

 

 

Join us for our next Book Discussion 

Monday, December 6 at 2:00 p.m. in the Church 

We will be discussing 

“The Book of Lost Friends” 

by Lisa Wingate 
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 Greetings from the education work area of our church. It is 

the month of November and we give thanks. We are grateful 

to see students working together with their teachers in 

person each Sunday in Sunday school and on Wednesday 

evening for youth group and confirmation class.  

 

We are still relying on technology in our secondary Sunday 

school as we skype with Allyssa Schoenemann from Germany. 

The students can interact with her together with the help of 

Rich Tom. These students will also be asked to attend church 

once a month and listen to the Pastor’s sermon, take notes and 

be prepared to discuss it in the following week’s class.  

 

The elementary children are exploring Bible stories with their 

teachers Sharon Corvaia and Karen Buckheit. We will have a 

Bible Sunday on November 14th to present Bibles to our third 

grade Sunday school students.  

 

The youngest preschoolers are learning what Sunday school is 

all about with the help of Ann Schoenemann and Tammy 

Edwards-Wilson. If you bring a preschooler, you may be asked 

to stay and help out in that room depending on adult coverage 

that day. We have very dedicated teachers who love what they 

are doing. We are a small group of volunteers and we would 

love to have some more of you take part.  

 

There is a need for substitutes and assistants especially when 

one of our volunteers cannot come in. Please consider 

participating in sharing your faith with our youngsters. It is a 

blessing.  



E 
D 
U 
C 
A 
T 
I 
O 
N 

 

 

 

We have 7 confirmation students. On November 3rd, Pastor 

Pak will conduct a covenant service with them and their 

families and church sponsors. We are grateful to all the 

participants. We pray they have a meaningful two year faith 

journey as they prepare to join the church. Thank you to Rich 

Tom and Diane Hansen for leading our group.  

 

Wendy Duffy and Jennie Olivotti are leading our youth group. 

It meets every other week at 6:30. Please check the Youth 

bulletin board for the schedule. There is plenty of room for 

more youth to attend. It is for all secondary students 6-12. 

Thank you Wendy and Jennie for your leadership. 

 

Our children once again are preparing a Christmas Pageant for 

December. We are grateful for Heather Edwards-Wilson and 

all the performers. We are grateful to be together again as we 

still follow safety precautions and good health practices. Let 

us count our many blessings! 

 

Sue Preddice,    

Education Chairperson 
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The flowers on the altar are available to purchase each 
week in honor of, or in memory of loved ones.  Please call 
the church office at 588-5856 to make arrangements.   
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We will again be giving food baskets to needy families 
for Thanksgiving.  Thanks to our church family, we 
have been able to be very generous in years past. 
 
Please bring something for the baskets on Sundays in 
November.  Fresh vegetables, fruit, pies, and turkeys 
can be brought on November 22nd.  This year we have a 
special need for stuffing, sweet potatoes, pie and cake 
mixes, coffee, tea,  juice, cereal, peanut butter, jelly, 
and spaghetti sauce.  Please leave them in the narthex.  
 
Thanks so much! 
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FALL 2021 
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Dennis Subbiondo and Charlie Harrison 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



Reservation Form 
 

 

Name:         ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:    ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:       ____________________     Email: ____________________________________ 

 

Number of Guests:     Children: __________    Adults: ______________ 

 

$10.00 Per Person 

 

Total amount enclosed:  ________ 

  

Please make checks payable to UMCLR. Send completed form and accompanying check to: 

UMCLR Attn. Breakfast with Santa  792 Hawkins Ave. Lake Grove, NY 11755 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



November 2021 Calendar Courtesy of WinCalendar.com

This calendar is designed for easy use as a planner.

1 2 Election Day 3 4 5 6

7 Day light 

Sav ing Time 

Ends

8 9 10 11 Veterans Day 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 Thanksgiv ing 

Day

26 27

28 29 30 Notes:

More Calendars from WinCalendar: December January Smart Calendar

    

    

    

Of Advent    

First Sunday    

 

       

Sunday      

Breakfast with Santa

Thanksgiv ing      9:00 - 4:00

7:30 a.m.     9:00 - 4:00

 

UMM Breakfast     Christmas Fair Christmas Fair 

  7:30 p.m.    

Bayport UMC

  Church Council     

  4:30 p.m.    

Charge Conference

Bible Sunday  Evangelization Mtg. 6:30 p.m.   10:00 a.m. @

 Missions, Nurture & UMYF   

 

       

      

6:00 p.m.

       

   6:30 p.m.   

 

Veterans Luncheon   UMYF   Sauerbraten Dinner

     

 

      

  7:30 p.m.   

 

  Covenant Serv ice    

  Confirmation   

◄ Oct November 2021 Dec ►

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

HAVE A HAPPY AND 

BLESSED THANKSGIVING! 



 

 

 

 

HOME OF THE BRAVE 
 

Through the feel of war they brave this day  All the liberties we have grown to know 

How proud they stand, their unselfish way  would not exist, this life would go 

 

Our soldiers bear what we cannot see   Find a thankfulness within your mind 

They assure our right to live life free   speak gratitude for our bravest kind 

 

Each trained will face an unknown fate   Have the willingness to show you care  

our support they need, don’t hesitate   for fallen heroes, hold back no tear 

 

Just imagine how this land would be   Reach out to God with His guiding light  

without their courage – catastrophe   for our troops do pray, both day and night 

 

America raise your flags to wave 

for we truly are ‘Home of the brave’ 

 
©2003Roger J. Robicheau 



 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIA ORDER 
 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY       

 

Name: ______________________________________________________  

  

Telephone # _____________________________ 

 

 

In Memory of ________________________________________________ 

from __________________________________ 

 

In Memory of ________________________________________________ 

from _________________________________ 

 

In Honor of __________________________________________________ 

from __________________________________ 

 

In Honor of __________________________________________________ 

from ___________________________________ 
 

   Poinsettias ordered __________ at $13.00 each = $____________ 

         Amount enclosed $____________ 

 
Envelope # _________________ 
 

 

Make checks payable to United Methodist Church.  (On memo line put Flower Fund.)   

Place in offering plate or send to the church office by the deadline of December 12, 2021.   

If you have any questions, contact Heather DeSanto at 631-764-1416. 

 



 

 
 

 
 


